
 
THE LOCAL CHOICE E-NEWS   Special 
Announcement 

 Department of Human Resource Management  

 Office of Health Benefits  
 
March 9, 2023 
 
 
All TLC groups that renew in July must submit 
renewal selections in Cardinal by: 

April 5, 2023 
 

** This is a change from the original date of April 
1, 2023** 

 

All July groups will be able to submit your renewal 
selections in Cardinal beginning March 15, 2023- 
April, 5, 2023. 

 

Please plan to attend the TLC Cardinal Datasheet 
Entry Forum on Wednesday, March 15, 2023, 1:00-
2:00 p.m.  

Please refer to the TLC E-News dated February 28, 
2023 



TLCENews022823.pdf (virginia.gov) 

 

 
Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to The Local Choice mailbox at 
tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov.  

https://www.thelocalchoice.virginia.gov/communications/enews/2023/TLCENews022823.pdf

